
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Crosby Ravensworth School 60th Anniversary Church service  
Message from Jill Winder: 
 

CROSBY RAVENSWORTH SCHOOL 60TH ANNIVERSARY REUNION 
                                                   SUNDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 
                                                            CHURCH @ 11am 
 
The community of Crosby Ravensworth would like to invite everyone who has been involved with school 
over the past 60 years.  From Pupils, Teachers/Teaching Assistants/Student Teachers, Secretaries, 
School Cooks, Midday Supervisors, Caretakers/Cleaners, Sports Leaders, After School Club Volunteers, 
Art Leaders, to the community Volunteers who go in to listen to the children read and many more.  The 
day will start with a service in church at 11am where there will be a display of school photographs 
and memorabilia to take a look at.  This will be followed by a Bring and Share Finger Buffet Lunch in the 
Village Hall. Any food item contributions can be dropped off at the hall from 10am onwards.  If you are 
unable to come along for the whole day then please do feel free to join in when and wherever you can. 
 
Harvest Festival 
Please send donations for the harvest festival on Monday and Tuesday– our entire bounty currently 
stands at two tins of baked beans!  Friends and family may join us in church for the celebration of 
Harvest Festival on Tuesday 26th September at 2.30 pm.  All harvest donations will be raffled in the 
community and the proceeds given to local foodbanks. 

 
Filter and monitoring 
Our school takes its safeguarding responsibilities very seriously.  Parents can be assured that we keep 
children safe online by filtering our internet connection and systematically monitoring that the filter is 
working.  To read more about this and other online safety information, please visit our website. 
 
Seesaw 
A big thank you to class 1 parents for fully engaging with the new seesaw app, It’s great to see your 
feedback, please keep it coming. 
 
Action Ants Junior Warriors 
On Wednesday 27th Sept, Class1 (REC-YR2) will be taking part in the “Junior Warriors” event at Culgaith 
School, led by Action Ants.  This will take place in the afternoon and the children will be back before the 
end of the school day.  Please could you ensure that you child has suitable outdoor footwear for running 
and full waterproofs.  They will change into their PE kits for the activities and they will also require a 
fleece or hoodie to keep warm. 
 

Friday Bulletin 22nd September 2023 

https://crosby-ravensworth-ce.secure-primarysite.net/online-safety/


           

Outdoor PE clothing 
During the colder autumn and winter months, we advise that children are equipped with school fleeces, 
tracksuit bottoms and water-resistant training shoes during outdoor PE lessons.   
 
Crosby Ravensworth School 100 Club 
Dear parents, 
You will find an application form in your child's plastic wallet to join the school 100 club.  If you have 
already joined, please ignore as I have contacted you separately to renew your subscription.  To 
those who haven't already joined, please consider joining.  It is an easy way to raise funds for our 
children, plus a chance for you to win some money each month.  You can buy 1 or as many numbers 
as you want.  All applications and monies (cash, cheques or BACS transfer) need to be handed in by 
Friday 29th September, ready for the first draw on Saturday 30th September.  You can join at a later 
date if you miss this deadline.  Thank you for your continued support. 
The Friends of Crosby Ravensworth School. 

 
Long Marton Rugby Tournament 
A number of notified children have been asked to take part in the Long Marton Rugby tournament on 
Wednesday 27th  September immediately after school.  This usually lasts until around 5.30pm.  Any 
children who would like to go along and support their classmates would be most welcome. Parents 
should collect their children from school at 3.30pm to transport them to the tournament.  Please co-
ordinate with others or speak to the school if in difficulty.  Refreshments will be available to buy.   

 
Nasal Flu 
On Wednesday 4th Oct Rec-Y6 children will be given a nasal flu vaccination in school. Please return the 
attached form as soon as possible to provide your consent. 
 
The Friends of Crosby Ravensworth School Annual General Meeting 
We would like to give notice of the AGM of The Friends of Crosby Ravensworth School, to be held on 
Monday 9th October 2023 in the school. The meeting will be from 7.00pm to 8.00pm. 
 
Trip to Beamish Museum 
Please find attached letter regarding whole-school trip to Beamish Museum on Wednesday 11th 
October.  The permission slip must be returned in order for your child to attend. 
 
Pop in and Play 
Our next “Pop in and Play” will be on Monday 16th October. All Children currently not in school or pre-
school, from birth up to 5 years are welcome to join from 9.30am until 10.30am for fun and games.  
Please phone to let us know if you’d like to come. Parents must accompany children.  Please do pass 
on the message to anyone who you think might also like to know. 
 

 
  
    Mr D Priestley 
    Headteacher 
 
  Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
   Sunday 24th September  School’s 60th Anniversary Church Service  
   Tuesday 26th September  Harvest Festival 
   Wednesday 27th September Long Marton Rugby Tournament 
   Wednesday 4th October  Nasal Flu 
   Wednesday 11th October  Beamish trip 
   Monday 16Th October  Pop in and Play  
   Wednesday 15th November Parents Evening 
   Wednesday 13th December 6pm School Play in Village Hall 
   Thursday 14th December  Community Christmas Lunch and children’s party 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/crosby-ravensworth-ce/UploadedDocument/5a6eae20-e060-42b9-9208-851d4f769709/pop-play-2023-2024.pdf

